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NOTICE TO ALL 

Dear Lawrencians,  

I am deeply indebted to Ms. Madhumita Roy Chowdhury 
for her selfless service to the School, as the Vice 
Principal of the Primary Section, for the last four years. 

I welcome Ms. Saswati Biswas, the Vice Principal of the 
Primary Section, appointed by Rev. Fr. Provincial. I am 
sure, with her years of experience, she will be able to 
keep up the tradition of St. Lawrence, as she picks up the 
baton from the abled leadership of Ms. Roy Chowdhury.  
 
I wish Ms. Biswas all the best as she takes up this 
important responsibility to bring out the best in our 
students as well as the staff entrusted to her. 
 
 
 
 
 
Fr. Sebastian James, S.J 
Principal 
 
 


